
BOARD OF EDUCATION 
SCHOOL DISTRICT U-46 

ELGIN, ILLINOIS 
 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST/DISPOSITION 
 
 

A request was received on January 31, 2014 from Mr. Vincent Pena 
requesting the following records: 
 

 
 

• A copy of the mission statement or a handbook from before 
1950. 
 
 

The request was denied on February 7, 2014, because no such 
documents exist or are in the District’s possession. 
 
 
The response was e-mailed to Mr. Pena on February 7, 2014. 
 
 
 
 
José M. Torres, Ph.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 


